
MACON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
PUBLIC HEARING - FY 08/09 PROPOSED BUDGET
JUNE 9, 2008
MINUTES

Chairman Leatherman convened the public hearing on the FY 08/09 proposed
budget as noticed.     All Board Members, the County Manager, Deputy Clerk,
County Attorney, County Finance Director, members of the news media and 
interested citizens were present.  County Manager Jack Horton reviewed the
changes that had been made to the recommended budget during work sessions
with the Board for a final total of $46,530,923.  Chairman Leatherman 
opened the floor for public comments, reminded everyone the hearing was
on the proposed budget and to address comments to that subject.  
The only speaker registered to speak was W.H. Derrick, 351 Wayah Street,
who stated before raising taxes the Board should look at county employees 
driving county cars and shopping on county time.  Mr. Derreck stated he saw
one county employee buying beer and getting into a county car.  Mr. Leatherman
instructed Mr. Derreck to bring the evidence to the Board.  There were no 
other registered speakers and the hearing was adjourned.
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